
Sharon Public School
Principal: Bruce Baynham 905-478-4952
Elementary Office Administrator:-Deidra McPhail
Secretary:- Andrea Priebe
School Council Chair:  Zoe Graham
Superintendent of Schools: Erik Khilji- 905-895-5155
Trustee:  Elizabeth Terrell-Tracey

Students who occasionally wish to 
leave school property for lunch 
MUST bring a parent note from 
home- no last minute phone calls 
please.  We appreciate parents 
and guardians supporting this safe 
practice.  Thank you!

Need Bus Information?

Please visit:
www.schoolbuscity.com 

Student Lunchtime 
sign out reminder

The Sharon Star

Please note:  Our School Council 
meeting  for Monday, October 7 will 
be rescheduled and a revised date 

communicated prior.

Cross Country News 
Congratulations to our Area Cross Country team who 
competed at the Area Championships this week at the 
ROC in Georgina.  Our runners ran in soggy conditions 
and represented  Sharon PS with a super effort and 
great sportsmanship!  Congratulations to all our 
runners and to Mrs. Martin and Mrs. Cooper for their 
efforts coaching our cross country team.  

http://www.schoolbuscity.com

